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2nd July, 1964. 

Mr. J. R. Haun, 
U.S. Department ot Agriculture, 
:BeltaV1lle, Mary1and, 
U. S. A. 

Dear Mr. Haunt' 

Thank you tor your prompt reply ot 24th 
June and enclosures. They give interesting 
information on this work being performed by your 
e8tabli8hme~t and provide souroe. of reterence to 

., 
~ the general literature. Please keep me on your 

aa111ng list tor bu1letlDs related to Dioecorea. 
'l, 

Yours faitMuUy, 
:; 

-[ 

GRillER 


